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know who to contact, so I went to S&A Construction because they were
close to where my wife worked. Man, am I glad I did. Stuart Nelson
came to our house, measured the cabinets and gave an estimate on what
it would cost. He was very friendly and knowledgeable. He made
suggestions about what closures would work better for us. Another
friendly worker came and installed the cabinets. Stuart came by to
see if we were happy with the job and to see if we had any questions.
We were very happy and would recommend S&A to anyone. Thanks Again,
Larry Wallace

My wife and I wanted to get cabinet fronts for our kitchen. We didn't



